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‘A Lifestyle for Learning’ 

 

Wednesday 12th December 2018  
What’s OnWhat’s On  
Term 4, Week 9Term 4, Week 9  

 
Prizegiving​​ - Thursday 13th 
December, 6pm 

Kainui Cluster Athletics DayKainui Cluster Athletics Day  

An amendment to Week 8’s newsletter…  
 

Carter Madge, 1st in Year 6 Boys High Jump.  
Well done Carter!!! 

Wharite Splash Planet trip and sleepoverWharite Splash Planet trip and sleepover  
A huge well done and thank you to Toni for her great planning and organisation for this trip! The kids had a 
blast at Splash Planet. They slept well that night too! Also, a big thank you to the parents who drove and 
helped out on this trip also. 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS  

Working Bees!Working Bees!  
We would like to have a couple of Working Bees over the            
summer break. One being an inside Working Bee on Friday          
21st December and an outside Working Bee early in the          
new year. If you are able to help please let us know, even             
just for an hour. We would really appreciate any help we           
can get. We will be in touch with a date for the outside             
bee. 

LastLast DayDay ofof      
20182018  
The last day of school for      
Term 4 is ​Wednesday 19th     
December​​. School is   
scheduled to close at ​2pm     
that day. 



 

School PoolSchool Pool 
Pool keys are now available at the school office for the summer            
season. Please pop in and grab one before the end of the term             
(Wednesday 19th) or pick one up in Term 1, 2019. Key's will be             
issued once payment is received via cash or verified bank deposit           
into our new ASB account. If you require our new bank details            
please contact us. 
 
$40 for community members  
$30 for families with pupil's at Awahou School 
 
The pool comes at significant cost to the school with maintenance           
chemicals and such, so the annual fee for the keys goes some way             
to recouping this. If you do see anyone in the pool that does not              
have a key we would appreciate this information being passed on           
and thank you to those who already have. 
Happy swimming! 

Library BooksLibrary Books  
Please return 

them by the end 
of this week. 

 

Uniform AmnestyUniform Amnesty  
If you have any spare Awahou      
School uniforms floating around can     
you please send them back into      
school? We are planning a sort, tidy       
and mend session. 

A massive thank you to the ​Friends of Awahou​​ for all 
their hard work and dedication to raising funds for the 

school!  
 

A special thanks to Kim Marcus, who has led this unit for 
the past 6 years! Thanks Kim! 

NEXT WEEKNEXT WEEK  
Monday - Christmas Creations Day 
Tuesday - Fun Games Day 
Wednesday - Water play day (bring water 
guns!) 

MERRYMERRY  
CHRISTMAS!CHRISTMAS!  

    

Schools starts on Monday 4th 
February 2019

 
 

www.awahou.school.nz 

 


